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April  4, 2024

From: Andrew  Adams,  NFB of SC Fundraising  Committee  Chairman

Dear  Friend  of the Blind:

The National  Federation  of the Blind of South Carolina  (NFB of SC) is a leading  advocacy
organization  dedicated  to improving  the lives of blind individuals  throughout  the state. The NFB of SC
is a private,  non-profit  501(c)(3)  tax exempt  organization  of the blind serving  blind South  Carolinians
since 1944.

Through  education,  technology,  and legal advocacy,  we empower  members  to achieve

independence  and equality.  Our  vibrant  community  organizes  events,  workshops,  and support  groups
to foster  a sense  of belonging  and collective  strength  among  our members.  Our tireless  efforts  not
only  advocate  for  the rights  of the blind but also educate  the public  on the potential  and capabilities  of

blind individuals,  promoting  a more  inclusive  society.

We are seeking  your  tax deductible  donations  for our upcoming  Family  Fun Day on June 1 st, a
day dedicated  to joy, connection,  and inclusivity.  This event  offers  a unique  opportunity  for members

to come  together  in a spirit  of fellowship,  allowing  individuals  and families  to engage  with  others  from
across  the state. It is not just  an occasion  to revel in a variety  of fun activities  and games  but also  a

chance  to build lasting relationships,  share experiences,  and strengthen  our community  bonds.
Members  will be able to make new friends,  enjoy  a day filled with laughter,  or simply  be a part of  a

supportive  network,  Family  Fun Day promises  to be an unforgettable  experience  that celebrates  the
vibrant  spirit of our members  and their  families.  Support  us as we create wonderful  memories

together  and foster  a deeper  sense  of unity  and support  within  the National  Federation  of the Blind  of

South  Carolina.


